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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Brent Wheeler [b.wheeler@ggtr.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 01, 2009 8:53 AM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Cc: Tim Hallen; Joshua Alexander; Jim Tracy
Subject: Project Status - 1532 Peralta Street, Oakland (Fuel Leak Case #RO0000117)

 
Paresh, 
 
Golden Gate Tank Removal, Inc. was tentatively scheduled to conduct the 1st Quarter 2009 groundwater 
monitoring and sampling activities at the subject property in late March 2009; however we have not been able to 
contact property tenants for site access. In general accordance with our October 27, 2008 and your most recent 
letter dated January 16, 2009, we are scheduled to install the three additional groundwater monitoring wells at the 
Site on Thursday, April 9, 2009, pending receipt of a minor encroachment/street excavation permit from the City of 
Oakland. I will notify you at least 72 hours in advance of the confirmed drilling date. 
 
If authorized by the ACHCSA, we will coordinate the next quarterly monitoring immediately following the 
forthcoming well installation. Please contact us with any questions or concerns. 
 
Regards, 
 
Brent A. Wheeler 
Project Engineer 
Golden Gate Environmental, Inc. 
3730 Mission Street, San Francisco, CA 94110 Ph (415) 970-9088 Fax (415) 970-9089 Cell (415) 686-8846 
b.wheeler@ggtr.com 
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Please be mindful of the environment before printing this e-mail. 
 


